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Harvest Collections 
Thank you to all those families that have donated 

uniform and dry food for local food/uniform banks.  

The uniform bank were very appreciative and have 

donated £30 of the proceeds to school funds. 

Mrs Ursula Earl collected our food and donated it to 

the Guisborough foodbank for anyone in the local 

community to access. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Boosbeck Christmas light up 
Thank you to Mr Sean Brown for inviting our 

children to sing last Friday when the Christmas 

tree lights in Boosbeck, were lit for the very first 

time. It was a privilege to be involved in such a 

heartwarming community event. 

Thank you to the many children that formed our 

little choir and worked so hard to be prepared and 

a huge thank you to Mrs Angela Hannaford for 

coming into school and leading the choir and also 

to Mrs Clapton and Miss Langley for coming back 

to work and supporting the choir. 

I am hopeful that this will be the first of many 

such events in the community. If you know of an 

event or group that would benefit from hearing 

Christmas carols sung by the Lockwood Angels let 

us know and we will do all we can to oblige. Just 

contact our school office on 650238. 

 

You raised £353.10 for Children in Need and 

£210.39 for the Royal British Legion. 
I know Mr Tombs would have been very proud of 

you all and John and his family were very much in 

our thoughts as they marked the anniversary of 

his death.. 
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